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 NATIONAL SECURITIES MARKET COMMISSION 
 
 
Pursuant to Article 227 of Law 6/2023 of 17 March on the Securities Markets and Investment 
Services (Ley 6/2023, de 17 de marzo, de los Mercados de Valores y de los Servicios de Inversión), 
Banco de Sabadell, S.A. (Banco Sabadell) informs the National Securities Market Commission 
(Comisión Nacional del Mercado de Valores) of the following 
 
 

OTHER RELEVANT INFORMATION 
 

S&P Global Ratings has raised Banco Sabadell’s outlook on long-term rating to positive from 
stable and affirmed long-term and short-term ratings at “BBB+ / A-2”, respectively, as of 
yesterday. 
 

The positive outlook reflects that long-term rating could be upgraded over the next 18-24 
months if industry risks for banks operating in Spain were to ease and Banco Sabadell 
strengthens its financial ratios further. 
 

 

 

Gonzalo Barettino Coloma 
Secretary General 
 
Alicante, 30 April 2024 


